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The Chabot College Communication Studies Department would like to thank the Chabot-Las Positas 
Association of Retired Employees for awarding our department with a grant for flip chart paper. 
Communication students and instructors use flip charts in the classroom and in the Comm Lab in many 
ways. 

Ideal for brainstorming and organizing (cluster maps), as well as presenting visual aids, flip charts help to 
build teams, convey information, and engage audiences. They are especially helpful for visual learners 
and ESL students. In addition, businesses still use flip charts in meetings and training sessions, so 
students learn relevant skills before facing a corporate audience.  

Thank you, CARE. The Communication Department sincerely appreciates receiving supplies to enhance 
learning and prepare students for a successful future. 

 

 


